
Royal Cross Primary School                     
Lancashire’s school for deaf children 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

At Royal Cross Primary School, every individual is valued for who they are and what they contribute 

to our school.  

 

To help with this we would like to develop a set of core school values. These values will go on to 

underpin our whole curriculum and school life. These values will be the principles that drive 

behaviour, influence actions and attitudes.  

 

These values promoted at Royal Cross Primary School will be values which are important within the 

school community and which will be important throughout life.  

 

To develop these values, we would like to involve all members of our school community so that there 

is a shared understanding of what is important to Royal Cross.  

 

I would like to ask parents/carers/family to contribute 5 one-word values that you think will 

help all our children to learn, grow and achieve! 

 

You can fill in the slip below and return it to school, or if easier text your ideas on your class Dojo. 

 

Together with children, staff and Governors we aim to develop a list of core values that will be used 

to underpin our curriculum and school life. 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Bev Hennefer 

 

Headteacher 

6th March 2019 
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